TOWN OF RUMFORD

145 CONGRESS STREET

RUMFORD, MAINE 04276

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS (RFP)

AUDITING SERVICES

Town of Rumford is requesting proposals from qualified firms of certified accountants for auditing and related services, beginning with the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]
All inquiries concerning the request for proposals should be addressed to Stacy Carter, Town Manager for the Town of Rumford, at (207) 364-4576 ext #210, or via e-mail at townmanager@rumfordme.org and be received no later than 4:00 pm on Monday, July 12, 2021.

Two (2) copies of the proposed Bids must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked “AUDITOR RFP BIDS” to the Attn: Town Manager, Town of Rumford, 145 Congress Street, Rumford, ME  04276 by 4:00 pm, Friday, July 23, 2021. The Finance Committee will open and read the bids at 6:00 p.m., Thursday, July 29, 2021, at their scheduled meeting.  The Town reserves the right to accept or reject any or all proposals. 

RFP is available on the Town Website www.rumfordme.org

 


